Henry Gola
202.719.7561
hgola@wileyrein.com

July 12, 2019

VIA IBFS

Federal Communications Commission
International Bureau

445 12t St SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Rule 1.65 notification for SES-LIC-20180816-02287 and SES-AMD-20181219-03513
To Whom It May Concern:

By its attorney, Haras Development, the applicant for the pending, above-referenced
applications, hereby submits this notification under Section 1.65 of the Commission’s Rules.
See 47 C.F.R. § 1.65. The applicant has undergone a corporate reorganization by which on July
11, 2019, Haras Development LLC was issued a new Employer Identification Number (EIN). The
applicant updated its FCC Registration Number, 0027738202, to reflect this new EIN.

Please contact the undersigned with questions regarding this letter.

Best regards,

Henry Gola
Counsel for Haras Development LLC
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